
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: randygunn@comcast.net [mailto:randygunn@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:39 PM 
To: Planning <planning@spokanevalley.org> 
Subject: Painted Hills Developement 
 
As a resident of the Painted Hills area I would like to lodge a strong objection to the current 
development plan. Trying to reclaim a wetland is never a good idea. There isn't in the infrastructure for 
that extensive of an of a development. Plus as a tax payer I shouldn't have to pay any taxes for a 
developer that wreak a pristine area. 
 
Sincerely, 
Randall Gunn 
5307 Cree Dr. 
Spokane Valley 
 
 
Sent from Xfinity Connect Application 
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